
 

 

March 24, 2021 
 
Dear Remote Families: 
 
School pictures and yearbooks are in the process of being completed. We don’t want our 
remote students to miss the opportunity to be a part of this year’s yearbook! To 
accommodate remote learners, CSAT has partnered with our School Picture Company 
(Life Touch) and are proud to offer our “Snaps At Home” pictures.  
 
All remote student pictures must be completed through the “Snaps At Home” picture 
process (see details below). The process is simple and works through the well-known 
app called, Shutterfly.  
 
All students must be in dress code (colored polos are fine) and should follow 

the directions with the enclosed information to take the photo. When choosing the 

background image please choose ‘blue’. Make sure you follow all steps indicated 

below and, in the attachment, to ensure that your child’s photo get submitted for the 

yearbook.  

Quick Tips for Taking Picture Day SNAPS @ HOME Pictures 

• Families must create a Shutterfly.com account. 

• Once the picture is taken, edited, loaded into the cart and a packaged purchased, 

the digital download is found in the Photos on Shutterfly app or website. 

• Families must share how they would like their child’s name spelled in the 

yearbook. 

 
Families must complete the CSAT form (link is below) to upload the school photo for 
yearbook use. If you DO NOT complete this step, CSAT will not have access to your 
child’s photo.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9B8ek5uqGk2fJunNcaVnmtBhVGJJgLtKkooAKJrC

555UN1pNVlRERjU0RDFLUjEyUUFSNUlQS0pPQi4u  

 
 
All “Snaps At Home” photos MUST be completed by March 31, 2021.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Jurewicz 
Principal, K-5 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9B8ek5uqGk2fJunNcaVnmtBhVGJJgLtKkooAKJrC555UN1pNVlRERjU0RDFLUjEyUUFSNUlQS0pPQi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9B8ek5uqGk2fJunNcaVnmtBhVGJJgLtKkooAKJrC555UN1pNVlRERjU0RDFLUjEyUUFSNUlQS0pPQi4u

